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February 26, 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Fall 2021 Kindergarten Registration for the Anna Ware Jackson School in Plainville will be conducted via US mail this year (as 

opposed to in person) due to the Covid-19 pandemic.  If you plan to send your child to Kindergarten in the Fall please fill out the 

enclosed paperwork and return it along with all required documentation in the enclosed envelope by March 19, 2021.  

Please include the following documentation in your return envelope:  

1. The following completed forms: 

a. Enrollment Form 

b. Home Language Survey 

c. Proof of Residency Form 

2. Birth certificate with a seal - hospital certificate not accepted (Must be 5 years old by 8/31/21: NO EXCEPTIONS) 

3. Most recent physical within the last year (must be dated 9/1/20 or later) and proof immunizations and lead testing 

4. 2 (two) of the following documents to demonstrate proof of residency:  Current mortgage statement, sales agreement, 

current signed rental lease or agreement, bank statement or current utility bill (electric, gas, telephone or cable)      

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

SCHOOL IMMUNIZATION REGULATIONS:  Children entering Kindergarten are required by Massachusetts State Law to have the 

following immunizations BEFORE they may enter school in August. 

1. DPT – 5 doses (unless 4th dose was given after 4th birthday- then only 4 doses are required) 

2. Polio Vaccine (O.P.V.) – 4 doses (unless 3rd dose was given after 4th birthday- then only 3 doses are required) 

3. 2 doses of MMR (Measles, Mumps, Rubella) 

4. 3 doses of Hepatitis B 

5. 2 doses of Varicella vaccine (or a physician certified reliable history of chicken pox) 

6. Evidence of having been previously screen for lead poisoning (at any time in the child’s life) 

7. Record of a physical examination within the last year 

8. Evidence of Preschool vision screening by physician 

 

Entrance to school will be delayed until certificates for the above immunization and birth certificate are presented. 

If your child is due for immunization and/or a physical later this spring or over the summer, you may bring the current record and 

then forward the update when it is completed. 

If you DO NOT plan to send your child to the Anna Ware Jackson School for Kindergarten, please contact Suzanne Roberts at                

508-699-1304 so we can remove them from our list.    

Kindergarten Screening and Parent information dates and times are TBD.   

Sincerely, 

 

Carolyn Robbins, Principal 


